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1. Project Status  

 

 The project work is currently on schedule.   

 

2. Progress  

2.1. Tasks Completed  

 

 Christian Mutesa delivered the RapidSMS-RHEA development plan, which Wayne is 
currently integrating into the overall plan and which will form the basis of the development 
contract.  

 The Terminology Services Requirements document has been finalised as far as the group’s 
input is concerned and Richard will be providing his final amendments and comments soon.  

 The two preferred candidates for the developer positions have accepted the terms of the 
contracts and will be starting work on the project from 1st January 2012.   

  

2.2. Tasks in progress 

 

 

 The LHF project is up and running and all services are available to use. Michel has met with 
Randy about its use with the client system, and Ryan has also been in email contact with 
Randy and Bob Jolliffe. The next step will be getting feedback from testing once it is in use by 
the client systems.   

 Wayne has circulated the latest version of the RapidSMS specification document and some 
queries raised were discussed on this week’s conference call. 

 Wayne is continuing to work on the technical design and specification documents for the 
overall implementation pilot project, and these are almost complete. He is also drawing up 
the detailed plan for the implementation based on this.  

 The call between Matt Berg (Earth Institute) and the Jembi team and others has been 
postponed due to another commitment which Matt Berg could not avoid, and this will 
hopefully be rescheduled for the coming week.  

 Liz Peloso will be travelling to Rwanda this week and will be meeting with the Jembi Rwanda 
team and Richard Gakuba. 

 

 

3. Project Change Requests  

 
None. 


